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PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING —March 19, 2019

The Public Safety Commission met in a regular meeting in the
Town Center Community Lounge Building, 1600 Huntington
Drive, Duarte, California. The meeting was called to order at

7:01 p.m.

Commissioner Calderon led the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag

The following were in attendance:
STAFF: Larry Breceda, Public Safety Manager

PRESENT: Bell, Calderon, Frye, Hernandez, Oloteo, Skinner,
Trainor

ABSENT: None

NONE

Hernandez motioned to approve the minutes of 2/19/19, Bell
seconded the motion to approve the minutes of 2/19/19, and
carried unanimously.

A: RV Parking Permit Program presented by Public Safety
Manager Larry Breceda

The Public Safety Commission would like to make a motion to
Council that they create a RV parking permit ordinance, with a
cost of $10.00 for 72 hours that includes a safety measure that
prohibits RV’s from parking 50ft from any street corner. The
motion was approved unanimously.

None

Public Safety Manager Larry Breceda informed Commissioners
that the City of Duarte CERT Team has a Tri-City arrangement
with the City of Monrovia and City of Bradbury and they are
working on putting together a CERT movie night with both cities,
which will be held in the City of Monrovia. Duarte CERT will also
be hosting a HAM class in the next couple months. Dates will be
provided when they are set.

ITEMS FROM COMMISSIONERS

Public Safety Commission

Commissioner Bell-None

Commissioner Calderon reported that cars are parked too close to
the Mt. Olive alley exit on Central Ave, which becomes a traffic
hazard for those trying to exit the alley.

Commissioner Frye reported that the traffic lanes have been made
so narrow for commuters during the re-surfacing project that is
taking place on Mountain Ave just South of Euclid Ave. She also
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- ADJOURNMENT

Public Safety Commission

reported that she is hearing fireworks every single night in her
neighborhood and she would like to know what could be done to

prevent this from occurring. She suspects they are coming from the
area of Hurstview St. and Broach Ave.

Commissioner Hernandez-None

Commissioner Oloteo-None
Commissioner Skinner-None

Commissioner Trainor asked Staff if there was an update with the
Royal Oaks traffic light corrections.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.
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